
Ryehill Health Centre – latest update
#dundeewestend

Further to our earlier updates about the impending closure of GP services
from the Ryehill Health Centre, residents have contacted up to ask why
letters – promised by NHS Tayside by the end of May – advising patients of
which practice they are being transferred to from 1st July, have yet to
arrive.

We queried this with the Dundee Health and Social Care Partnership and have
been advised by the Senior Manager Service Development and Primary Care as
follows :

“As you have noted the impact of the Friockheim closure on the 31st May has
slightly delayed finalising information for Ryehill patients, for which we
apologise.

The team is in the final stages of this and I now hope to have this complete
and letters posted very soon.

I will update you when I know when this is.”
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